POOL OPENING

NOTICE OF POOL OPENING

April 19, 2023

Dear Valued Residents,

Many of you have been asking and that time is approaching fast ------ POOL SEASON
2023! The pool will officially open Saturday, May 27" at 11:00 am!

POOL HOURS:
MONDAY THROUGH SUNDAY 11:00 AM TO 8:00 PM

DURING STAFFORD COUNTY SCHOOL SEASON THE POOL WILL BE OPEN
SATURDAY AND SUNDAY ONLY FROM 11:00 AM TO 8:00 PM

Attached, please find the pool rules and the 2023 pool season form. PLEASE review the
pool rules with all members of your household as they will be strictly enforced. Please sign
the registration form and return it to the office when you pick up your pass. Only one pass
per household is required.

You may drop off your forms and pick up your pool pass, Monday through Friday 9:00 am
to 5:00 pm. You must have a pass to access the pool at all times.

We hope your summer is fun and relaxing at Lakewood Apartments. Please call the office
at 540-720-0544 with any questions or concerns.
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